Acknowledgement

From : 
The Secretary 
PT. Hexagon International Zachsen
Batam Centtral Business Development
Jl. Raja Ali Kelana No. 38, Baloi Permai, Kota Batam
Kepulauan Riau

To 
PT. Asahan Prima Source
Jl. Abulyatama No. 53, Belian, Kota Batam, Kep. Riau

Sir,
Subject : Cloud Election Survey Service Software

With this letter we hereby acknowledge receipt of your letter No. 0115/ASP/IV/2019 you have submitted on April 05th, 2019 along with 13 copies of the application on the above mentioned project. 

Your letter has been forwarded to respective department, and they shall proceed immediately with inquiries in an effort to disseminate information in accordance with your letter. You will be dully informed regarding progress of procedur.

Please quote the reference number given below in all of your future correspondence with PT. Hexagon International Zachsen on the above mentioned project.
Reference number (will be given by TDB)



Yours faithfully,


Harto Gerung

